
Worship Team Minutes 

6/11/2020 Thursday 

Members present: Susan D'Angelo. Lou D'Angelo, Dorris O’Leary, Bette 

Neumeyer, Susan Tilden, Pastor Chris 

Meeting opened with a Prayer from Pastor Chris at 7:05 PM 

First order of business was a report submitted by John Statom who could not be 

present. 

Has obtained ministerial coverage for July 29th and August 5, WOW     

services. 

Was meeting with PC to discuss technical support needed to continue 

current service type. 

Jen will make an ad for a technical support person to be put in the weekly 

emails, the Bell and the newspaper. 

Three church members have been asked to perform the above task. None 

felt qualified to provide the support. 

 New business/discussions in no particular order. 

 A weather-related plan was decided for outdoor church WOW. There will be a 

rain date of the next day. If that cannot happen, there will be video church in its 

place. People will be notified. 

Church will now offer outdoor seating in the parking lot on Sundays. An area if 

front of the stage will be designated and people will practice social distancing 

while wearing masks. There will continue to be no bathroom or indoor facilities 

available. Bring your own chairs. 

Chris will check with Gus, who earlier submitted a parking lot plan earlier, for 

instructions for set up. Chris felt he could do the set up and parking on his own. 

 

Discussion next was COVID PHASE II 



There was discussion of moving services back into the sanctuary in August with 

the intention that it be a trial run to see if it is possible, and that the opening date 

chosen would be fluid, meaning that it could be moved as the present climate 

changes for better or worse.   

Dorris O’leary will be in charge of sanitation practices, Bette will oversee cleaning 

of the pews, and other opportunities to help will be filled as the summer 

progresses. 

Susan Tilden volunteered to be the liaison for PPP. She has agreed to check in 

with Miss Marie, and to make herself available when needed. Included in this 

responsibility will be to update the other two (Laurel and Sandy D) members of 

the PPP team. We as the worship team have also offered our assistance when 

called upon. 

Respectively submitted, 

June 11, 2020. 

Susan A, D’Angelo, 

Minister of Worship 


